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[EXTERNAL]: marty@outboundbrewing.com

CAUTION: THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED OUTSIDE THE DEPARTMENT OF CANNABIS
CONTROL! 
DO NOT: click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. 
NEVER: provide credentials on websites via a clicked link in an Email.

Hi Ashlynn,

I would like to request an update form the DCC during this virtual meeting regarding the following AB-
45 questions;

1. My company would like to obtain an industrial hemp enrollment and oversight authorization
from the DCC/CDPH, what is the timeframe for implementation of this program, and how might
we best be able to follow updates on the progress of progress in the meantime?

2. What is the DCC/CDPH timeframe for testing and labeling requirements to be finalized and
implemented for manufacturing and sales of CDB infused food and beverages in California?

Thank you very much and best regards,

Marty Reed 
CEO | Founder  
www.outboundbrewing.com  
@outboundbrewing 
Mobile: (858)344-9093

From: Blackshire, Ashlynn@Cannabis <Ashlynn.Blackshire@cannabis.ca.gov> 
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To: Marty Reed <marty@emreed.com>
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Subject: RE: Cannabis Advisory Committee to hold virtual meeting

Good afternoon Marty,

Yes – you can email me your public comment, and I will make sure the committee gets
it. It will also be posted on the website.

Best,

Ashlynn Blackshire
Legal Program Analyst
Legal Affairs Unit

Desk: 916-251-4499
844-61-CA-DCC (844-612-2322)
info@cannabis.ca.gov
www.cannabis.ca.gov

This email was sent remotely.  Please respond with a contact number and request time for a phone
call if telephone communication is necessary.  Thank you for your patience.
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Thanks Ashley,
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OK to submit my request via email to you or?

Please advise and best,

Marty Reed 
CEO | Founder  
www.outboundbrewing.com  
@outboundbrewing 
Mobile: (858)344-9093

From: Blackshire, Ashlynn@Cannabis <Ashlynn.Blackshire@cannabis.ca.gov> 
Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 3:44 PM
To: Marty Reed <marty@emreed.com>
Subject: RE: Cannabis Advisory Committee to hold virtual meeting

Hi Marty,

You can submit a written comment before the meeting or make your public comment
during agenda item 7 at the meeting.

Best,

Ashlynn Blackshire
Legal Program Analyst
Legal Affairs Unit

Desk: 916-251-4499
844-61-CA-DCC (844-612-2322)
info@cannabis.ca.gov
www.cannabis.ca.gov

This email was sent remotely.  Please respond with a contact number and request time for a phone
call if telephone communication is necessary.  Thank you for your patience.
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Hello Ashlynn,

Happy Holidays to you.

As part of this meeting, how do I go about requesting an update on timeframe for new regulations
from DCC concerning new state law allowing CBD to be infused into food and beverage products in CA?

Thank you and please advise,

Marty Reed 
CEO | Founder  
www.outboundbrewing.com  
@outboundbrewing 
Mobile: (858)344-9093
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From: Department of Cannabis Control <info@cannabis.ca.gov> 
Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 2:40 PM
To: Marty Reed <marty@emreed.com>
Subject: Cannabis Advisory Committee to hold virtual meeting

Meeting will be held December 13, 2021

December 3, 2021

Department of Cannabis Control Proposed
Emergency Regulations for Equity Fee Waivers

The Department of Cannabis Control (DCC) announced today that the Cannabis Advisory
Committee will hold a virtual meeting on Monday, December 13, 2021. This meeting will
include an overview of the new Department of Cannabis Control by Director Nicole Elliott.
Elliott will also recognize the service by current committee members.

The agenda for these meetings can be found on DCC’s website at the following link:
https://cannabis.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2021/12/CAC-Meeting-211213-Notice-
and-Agenda.pdf

To participate in the WebEx Events meeting, please log on to this website the day of the
meeting: https://dca-meetings.webex.com/dca-meetings/j.php?
MTID=m0e56e240d65c6e2e2567b229c4795c0c

The Cannabis Advisory Committee advises DCC on the development of regulations that
help protect public health and safety and do not perpetuate the illegal market for cannabis.

About the Department of Cannabis Control
﻿
The Department of Cannabis Control (DCC) licenses and regulates commercial cannabis
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activity within California. DCC works closely with all stakeholders, including businesses
and local governments, to create a sustainable legal cannabis industry and a safe and
equitable marketplace. DCC develops and implements progressive cannabis policies with
robust protections for public health, safety and the environment.

DCC was recently formed by merging the three state cannabis programs. 

Learn More
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